May 2020 Newsletter

The Sang Family - Missionaries to Kenya



P.O. Box 68-20403, Mogogosiek, KENYA +254 713 503 905 paulsang@mwbm.org

Sending Church Corinth Baptist Church 3156 Langley Road

Support Address Macedonia P.O. Box519, Braselton, GA 30517 706 654 218



Greetings in the name of Jesus. Indeed, it has been a challenging time throughout the world because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Here in Kenya things are just starting. Our ministry has been affected greatly. Churches and schools are closed currently. The government is talking of opening some businesses and churches, however the situation is getting worse. Hospitals are becoming overwhelmed.

Ministry

On March 15th we had to close down all our ministries as per the directive from the government, however orphan's ministry feeding program had to continue. The government advised us to put them in various homes because of social distancing. Our program had to change from station feeding to home feeding. Every week we have to take food to them. We thank God for those who have stood with us.

Prayer Needs

- 1. Pray for our ministry.
- 2. Pray for our financial support we are working on a thin line.
- 3. Pray for the orphans.
- 4. Pray that God may protect us from COVID-19.

